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Dear Judiciary Committee Members--   This bill is a grievous injustice to those who 

truly care for animals. There are already existing laws that address the problem of 

animal abuse. HB3214 is overreaching and adversely affects those who are in good 

faith educating others about the welfare and benefits of raising animals. The bill aims 

to treat citizens who own animals as though guilty until proven innocent, which is 

itself an injustice. I find this offensive. I urge a strong no on this unjustified bill. Thank 

you for your time and attention.   


